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Askin, Tim

From: Kay Weisman <k_weisman@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 8:43 AM
To: Askin, Tim; Hatala, Carlen
Subject: Grant Blvd - solar panels
Attachments: 2843NGrant_solar.JPG

Hi Tim, 
 
The house at 2843 N Grant sprouted some solar panels in the last two weeks, and I'm just wondering what the guidance 
is on solar panels. 
 
In my mind, he has a garage and back yard to work with, no need to put them on the front of the house. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Kay Weisman 
2750 N Grant Blvd 
 
 


